
 

 St Gabriel’s CofE Academy, Houlton Way, Houlton, Rugby, CV23 1AN 

office@stgabrielscofeacademy.org    01788 222405 
 

15th July 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

There has been so much to celebrate and be proud of this week. It was a great pleasure to 

read our children’s reports, look at their assessments, see how much progress they have 

made over the past year and also to share this with you during our parent consultations. We 

are excited for the year ahead, all the children now know and have met their next teacher 

and transition events have been really successful. It was also fantastic to celebrate our 

sports day together in glorious weather on Wednesday. The children had a very special day 

taking part in lots of brilliant sports activities in the morning and running a variety of races 

in the afternoon. Even our parents and teachers got involved before finishing the day off 

with an ice-lolly! Huge thanks to everyone involved in making it happen. Today we celebrate 

our wonderful Year six cohort as they prepare to spread their wings and move on to 

secondary school. We are incredibly proud of them.  

Hot weather 

You are no doubt aware that we are expecting very warm temperatures on Monday and 

Tuesday next week. We are mindful of this and are taking what steps we can to keep cool 

whilst in school:  

 We have good ventilation in school and will aim to keep air circulating throughout 

the day;  

 We will ensure children are being kept hydrated and will provide plenty of water; 

 We will avoid vigorous physical activity;  

 We will encourage children to wear their summer polo shirts and shorts or summer 

dresses;  

 We encourage everyone to bring in a sun hat and apply sunscreen (as we did for 

sports day) 

Uniform sale 

A reminder that pre-loved uniform will be on sale in the playground today at pick up time.  

Yours sincerely,   

 
Mr. A. Taylor 

Headteacher 
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